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Council Meeting 
March 5 
8:00 p.m. 
 
Council Meeting 
March 19 
8:00 p.m. 
 
Easter Egg Hunt 
March 24  
10:00 a.m.  
 

Wards 1 & 4 
Meeting 
March 26 
7:00 p.m. 

Good Friday 
City Hall Closed 
March 30 
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The City of Bedford will be hosting community ward meetings on March 26, 
April 9 and April 23. Each meeting will take place in Council Chambers at 
Bedford City Hall beginning at 7:00 p.m. Present at the meetings will be 
Mayor, Stan Koci, ward council representatives and City Manager, Michael 
Mallis.  
The schedule for the meetings are as follows: 

Wards 1 & 4: Monday, March  26 
Wards 3 & 5: Monday,  April 9 
Wards 2 & 6: Monday,  April 23 
If you are unsure which ward you live in, please call 440.232.1600 

The City of Bedford to Host Ward Meetings 

The Heritage Home Program assists the 
owners of older homes in maintaining 
and improving their properties.  

If your home is 50 years old or older you 
can receive technical assistance and may 
qualify for a low-interest rehabilitation 
loan. The loan can be used for numerous 
interior and exterior projects that make 
your home more comfortable, while 
preserving architectural character.  

For more information regarding the 
program contact 216.426.3116.  

 

Household Hazardous Waste Round-up & 
Computer Round-up will be April 2 - April 30 
at the Bedford Service Department Garage, 
located at 100 Solon  Road.    
For a list of acceptable items visit 
www.bedfordoh.gov or contact the Service 
Department at 440.735.6583. 

No latex paint or compact fluorescent 
bulbs.  
Bedford Residents only, no businesses.  
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City Hall will be closed Friday, 
March 30 in observance of Good 
Friday.  There will be no delay in 
trash pickup that week. 

 

Ellenwood Project 
The Parks and Recreation Department is 
planning improvements to Ellenwood Center. 
The project is expected to take place in March 
and April. It is anticipated that during this 
time the Recreation staff will relocate to City 
Hall. When Ellenwood Center is closed for 
construction, in-person registration will also 
be moved to City Hall. City Hall business 
hours are Monday through Friday, 8:00 a.m. 
to 5:00 p.m.. We appreciate your patience 
during this time.  

Easter Egg Hunt 
The Bedford Parks and Recreation 
Department will host an Easter Egg Hunt 
on Saturday, March 24 at 10:00 a.m. at 
Bedford High School Bearcat Stadium, 
located at 481 Northfield Rd.   The event is 
free of charge and open to children ages 12 
and under.  Gates open at 9:45 a.m. and the 
Easter Egg Hunt starts at 10:00 a.m. sharp.  
Bedford residents only.  Easter bags will be 
provided for the first 200 participants. 
Following the egg hunt, join us for a meet 
and greet with the Easter Bunny!  You’re 
welcome to take photos with the Bunny and 
if you wish, post your photos on the 
Bedford Recreation Department’s Facebook 
page for a chance to win great prizes.  

Summer Camp 
As you plan for summer, keep the Bedford 
Recreation Summer Camp in mind. Camp is 
scheduled to run Monday through Friday; 
June 11 through August 10 from 9:00 a.m. to 
4:00 p.m. Before care and after care options, 
7:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. are available. This 9- 
week program will feature one field trip per 
week, swimming, games, and more.  
Contact the Parks and Recreation 
Department at 440.735.6570 for fee 
information.  You must register  in person. 

Youth Baseball & Softball 
Registration for summer youth baseball and 
softball will begin in early April.  Leagues are 
available for boys and girls ages 5-17.  The 
cost is $40 per resident and $60 per non-
resident.  Contact the Parks and Recreation 
Department at 440.735.6570 for additional 
information. 


